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                                                                                                                                   Thursday 8 June 2017

Dear Parents

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next week. 

In Literacy, students will develop speaking and expressive performing skills when preparing for their Dramarama Week production show. All classes have begun working on scripts, characters and some props already. They will continue to build their confidence in speaking and performing in front of others as they learn their lines and movements. Any support at home to learn lines and develop expression would be much appreciated!

In Numeracy, students will be interpreting data from a line graph, which builds on recent learning with bar charts. Children will be challenged to find information and analyse the data and answer questions. Towards the end of the week, students will create their own line graphs and will find fractions of amounts.

In Science, students will conduct another short experiment using electrical circuits as we continue to revisit, revise and extend learning from previous topics in the year.

In IPC, each student will design their production costume and will consider the materials best suited and available for creating them throughout the rest of the week. We will appreciate any help from home with regards to sourcing and creating the costumes prior to Thursday. 

Home Learning:

· Please listen to your child read for at least 10 minutes every day. Please write a comment in your child’s Guided Reading Record.
· Congratulations to 4N, who was our most successful class in Mathletics again last week. Remember to join in the Mathletics parties every Sunday at 16:00.
· Please feel free to use www.abcya.com for revision games and activities in addition to next week’s home learning menu.


Please check the Year 4 Facebook page to see pictures from our Fashion topic Entry Point.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require any further information. 

Yours faithfully

Year 4 Team
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